
Sunday Worship 

Worship / 10:30 AM 

Devotional / 5:00 

“Following God’s Lead” 

Scripture Reading: Ecclesiastes 3: 9-11 

David Gray 

Abigail Williams 9/10 

Donnell Campbell 9/11 

Kathy Rooks 9/11 

 

Daniel Marquez 9/12 

Bob Simmons 9/12 

Peyton McCafferty 9/12 

       BIRTHDAYS &  

      ANNIVERSARIES 

12932 S. Elwood Ave 

PO Box 145 / Glenpool, OK 74033 

Office Phone: (918) 291-2211 

office@glenpoolchurchofchrist.com September 10, 2023 

• Mary Reeve will have carpal tunnel sur-
gery Tuesday September 19th. Prayers 
everything goes well & her recovery is 
quick. 

• Prayers for Ellie Goldston as she is 
waiting to see if there is a neurologist in 
Texas that can help stop the spinal fluid 
leakage. 

• Bella Mae, Bob & Mickey Hecht’s grand-
daughter, fell & broke her elbow. Pray-
ers for swift healing.  

Long Term Prayers: Rodney Dill—friend of Jen-
nifer M. (cancerous kidney removal), Jordan 
Brandt (heart transplant list), Kristi Lepek—
friend of Marlana Lingle (heart issues), Lane 
Hetherington (cancer), Jim Westoff - friend of 
Devon Prescott (growth on his lung), Ann Wil-
liams (remission), Janice O'Shields' Sister (stage 
4 lung cancer), Floyd Carter - Melinda Jones' Fa-
ther (inoperable tumor), Eddie Whitchurch, Ellie 
Goldston, Jean Brown, Michael Ashbrook, Fredde 
Path, Toni O'Neal, John Rampey, Marcia Hill, Cass Taylor - friend of Jennifer M., 
Dianna Hickman,  Bill Haney, Barbara Vaughan, Billie English - Jennifer McCaffer-
ty's Sister (new chemo treatment), Bob Burrus (cancer) 
Prison Ministry: Our student inmates   
Service Men and Women: Meagan Russell & Devon Russell  
Missions: Brandon & Katie Price & Cambodia Christian Ministries, Hannah Dunlap 

Last Week’s Contribution  

$4,883 

Contribution thru August 

$182,650 

Weekly 2023 Budget $5,390 

Budget thru August (35 weeks) 

$188,650 

ONLINE GIVING 

Members can setup donations online. 

glenpoolchurchofchrist.com/donate 

Welcome 
Guests & 
Visitors 

We are so happy to have you join us today! Please fill out a 
guest card & put it in the collection plate so we can have a 
record of your attendance. We have a cry room available if 
needed. One of our greeters would be happy to direct you. 

9/17 PM: Help move furniture 

at 3:00 

9/20 AM: Ladies Midweek Bi-

ble Study Resumes at 10:00 

9/27 PM: Glenwood Nursing 

Home Devo at 3:30  



Classes for All Ages 

Sunday / 9:30 AM 

Sunday / 5:00 PM 

Wednesday / 7:00 PM 

Get Involved 

Find a program or area of service   

below and ask how you can help. 

ELDERS 

Todd Khoury 

Devon Prescott 

Jack Lierly 

MINISTERS 

David Gray, Preaching Minister 

DEACONS 

Robert Bradford, Music 

Joshua Harris, Young Families 

Dennis Robinson, Inventory 

DEACONS 

Bruce Rothell, Missions & Evangelism 

Steven Wetzel, Fellowship 

CHILDREN’S COORDINATOR 

Debbie Whitchurch 

 

 

 

 

PRISON MINISTRY COORDINATOR 

Susan Yeager 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR  

Jessica Khoury 

• Nursing Home Devo: Bruce 

Rothell  Every 4th Sunday at 

3:30PM 

• Ladies Midweek Bible Study:     

Earline Lierly & Jennifer Wetzel, 

Every 3rd  Wednesday at 10AM 

• Ladies Outreach: BJ Neal & Car-

olyn Prescott 

• Prison Ministry: Susan Yeager, 

Thursdays at 10AM 

• Mark 10: Debbie Whitchurch 

 

Ladies Midweek Bible Study 
will resume this month, Sep-
tember 20th at 10am. Copies 

of the new curriculum are on the table under the bulletin board. This 
meeting will be at the building for the lesson then lunch out afterwards. 

We are needing skilled & non-skilled labor to 
help complete some housekeeping tasks 
around the building. If you have some spare 
time & would like to take on a task either indi-
vidually or with a few friends, Todd has a 
list on the bulletin board. Get with Todd before 
you start so he can ensure you have everything 
you need.  

We still need teachers for Nursery on Sun-
day AM & Toddlers on Wednesday PM.  

We need help next Sunday, 9/17, at 3PM to 
remove all tables, chairs & furniture from the 
Fellowship Hall & Teen Room so the floors can 
be rebuffed & waxed beginning Monday.  

A good maintenance reminder for the building: If 
you see something that needs attention, please 
let Jessica know. Thank you! 


